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India – Annai Home in 

Tamil Nadu 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters! 
 

The boarding home Annai Home in the state of Tamil Nadu, India, where approximately 320 girls (who are 

either orphans or from a low caste) live, has sent SB Foundation this lovely Christmas greeting through its 

founder and 

director, 

Father Francis. 

We share it 

here with all 

the friends of 

the 

Foundation. 

The girls 

living at Annai 

Home attend 

school nearby 

during the day 

but live, eat, 

and do their 

homework at 

the home. 

Annai Home 

provides them 

with 

schoolbooks 

and other 

materials, and 

this is 

primarily 

where SB 

Foundation 

contributes. 

Stiftelsen 

Brödet is not 

one of the 

largest 

supporters, but 

we play a 

small part. 

 

 

 

Warm greetings from SB Foundation via us,  
Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger  
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